
Voicemail received November 17, 2021 at 11:34 am: 

This is Mark L Rindfleisch from 1454 Arona Street, ward 4. To make a long story short this is addressing 
the issue of the public hearing notice on the tax assessment for the solid waste collection. I am hoping I 
am reaching Joanna Zimny. I just sent an email for the Legislative Hearing that was concluded by 3:30 
this afternoon. I don’t have the opportunity to be there since I have to go to work at 2 pm. I sent an 
email hoping that this can explain something that can speak in my defense. I hope that someone takes it 
with an ongoing progressive moment in the right direction.  

 


